
 

 

11 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The school’s PTA ‘Friends of Soham Village College’ will be holding their AGM on Thursday 19th October 

2023. The meeting will take place in the English classroom B7 and will start and at 6pm. Please go in through 

the main entrance to Beechurst and into the foyer on arrival (by the wooden staircase) where you will be 

greeted. 

Anyone interested in supporting the group in any capacity is welcome to attend. We will be re-electing the 

committee and carrying out a review of the successes so far and events to come.  

If you feel you would like to contribute in any way, we would really like to meet you. We are always looking 

for members who can help to run and/or organise things as well as those willing to support when they are 

able.  

 

Event to look out for: 

We are excited to be planning to run wreath making and table decorations workshop later in November, 

more details to follow in the coming weeks. 

If you have any queries please email fosvc@soham-college.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ed Slingsby   Elizabeth Johnston 

Deputy Headteacher  Chair of Friends of Soham Village College 
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